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June 2, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Patrons, 

 

Stroud Public School’s Child Nutrition Department will be offering free breakfast and lunch meals for 

all children ages 0 through 18, beginning Monday, June 7, 2021. Meals will be disbursed at the high 

school site between 11:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m. each Monday and will have five days of meals 

included for each child. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 


